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be calibrated for radio-location, and this shoot

included the first radio-location shoot to be held

on a New Zealand gun-site. The standard

again was good..
Towards the end of May another large draft

cf senior N.C.O.’s marched out to an overseas

pool. On June 14United Nations’ Flag
Day—the Regiment, in battle-order, participated
in a parade through the city, being the largest
Unit, on parade. Within the next few days
a big majority of the officers were marched

out to join the overseas draft. With these two

drafts went most of the men who could claim
a comparatively long association with the short
life of the Regiment to date.

Whatever may be the future fate of the Regi-

ment, it is felt that although it has not been
called upon to take any real part in the defence
of New Zealand, it has done its part by train-

ing many men for overseas service. Their
worth has been proven by the fact that a large
proportion became the N.C.O.’s of the units
to which they were drafted.

In conclusion the Regiment wishes all who
have passed through it, the best of luck and

speedy and safe return to New Zealand.

This magazine was made possible by the

acquisition to the unit of the cartoonist, Gnr.
Henderson. It is hoped that it will keep alive
the memory of the unit among all who have

passed through its ranks.

R. E. SLEIGH, Lt. Col.


